

20<sup>th</sup> September 2021

Dear Parents,

Many of you will by now be aware that Flo in year 2 is very poorly with high risk neuroblastomia; a tumour which started in her adrenal gland and has spread to her lymph nodes and bone marrow.

Flo is in hospital in Nottingham and she has started to receive treatment, initially eight cycles of chemotherapy. Her planned treatment programme is likely to last for around 18 months.

A group of parents in year 2 have organised a fund raising Fun Run for Flo at Kingsbury Water Park on Saturday  $10^{th}$  October. All money raised will go directly to Flo and her family. A GoFundMe page has also been set up. https://gofund.me/3b731539

If you would like to participate on the day please use the attached sponsorship form to raise money; you can drop any donations in to the school if you are not able to attend on the day but would like to help.

This is such a difficult time for Flo and her family and this is one way that those who know Flo, and we as a school community, can give some practical support alongside our thoughts, love and prayers.

Yours sincerely

A H Simpson Headteacher